
 
 Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ February 4, 2018 

Church of Saint Joseph 
                                                                           6 New Street, Mendham, New Jersey 07945 ~ www.stjoesmendham.org

 

The Celebration of  
The Eucharist 

 

Monday, February 5th    

 9:00 a.m. Joseph & Catherine Carter 
 

Tuesday, February 6th     
 9:00 a.m.  Louis Shioleno 
             

Wednesday, February  7th  
 9:00 a.m. Mary & Joseph Anginoli 
 

Thursday, February 8th      
 9:00 a.m.  In Honor of St. Joseph 
  

Friday, February 9th  
 9:00 a.m. For The People 
 

Saturday, February 10th    
8:00 a.m. Gaetano & Sabina Anginoli 
5:00 p.m. Patrick Medley 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
Sunday,  February 11th     
 7:30 a.m.  Jeannie Paciga 
 9:30 a.m.  Peter Cavalero 
11:30 a.m. John Geppert, Sr. 
 
Reconciliation: 
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:30 p.m. 
 

Baptisms: 
     First & Third Sundays of the Month 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
FOCUS: Let us strive to proclaim the Gospel by our everyday words 
and actions. In the Gospel, we hear that the Good News of Jesus is 
spreading to many towns and villages. Jesus tells his disciples that he has 
come for the purpose of preaching and teaching.  That is our purpose as 
well. Let us strive to spread the Gospel in our everyday lives. 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Readings for Next Weekend        
First Reading:                      Second Reading:                          Third Reading: 
Leviticus 13:1-2, 44-46         1 Corinthians 10:31-11:1              Mark 1: 40-45 
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 STAFF 
 

Pastor:  Rev. Msgr. Joseph T. Anginoli, J.C.L.  Ext. 15 
 

Parochial Vicar:  Rev. Stephen T. Prisk     Ext. 16 
FrStephen@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Weekend Associate:  Rev. Msgr. Kenneth E. Lasch                                       
      Rev. Msgr. Peter J. McHugh 
 
 

Religious Education: 
Annette Tracy, Director of Religious Education  Ext. 13 
ATracy@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Youth Ministry 
& Confirmation Coordinator: Mark Tosso         Ext. 17 
Tosso@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Religious Ed. Administrative Ass’t: Mary Maximos          Ext. 14 
religioused@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Director of Music Ministries: Mary Pat Davies 
School: 973-543-7474 Ext. 314          Parish House   Ext. 18 
MDavies@SJSMendham.org 
 

Parish House: Jackie Cronin, Administrative Assistant Ext. 10 
JCronin@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Parish Finance Manager: Lisa Mauriello  Ext. 11 
Finance@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Calendar/Administrative Assistant: Diane Quaglia Ext. 24 
DQuaglia@stjoesmendham.org 
 

 

Parish House: 973~543~5950 
   Monday ~ Friday:  9:00 a.m. – noon/1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
  

On Holy Days of Obligation the Parish House  
will open at 10:15. 

 

www.stjoesmendham.org 
 

       Like us on Facebook, follow us on Twitter  
 
 

Parish Trustees: Mortimer O’Shea & William Gilligan 
 

Welcoming/Weddings: 
Fran Plodkowski    973~543~2145 
 

Family Liturgy: 
Maria Gray                                                  908~955~6383 
 

Spiritual Life: 
Beverly Ryan  908~879~8799  
 

Parish School Served By: 
Lori Arends                          School Principal 
Cathleen Witczak        Administrative Assistant 
Lisa Mauriello                  Finance Manager 
Karen Johnson             Operations Manager 
Marian West                      HSA President 
Brian O’Dowd                Education Council 

Parish Mission Statement 
 

To Enable Parishioners to Live Their 
Christian Vocation in the World. 

 

 

 
 
 

If you are going into the hospital and would like a 
priest to visit you there, please call the Parish House  

at 973~ 543~5950 to inform the priest.  

 
 
 

We welcome 
The Palmeri Family 

who recently   joined our Parish. 
 
 

 

                       &God Bless! 
 
 
 
 

 Sunday Offering: 
                January 28, 2018: $ 7,779 
         
          Thank you for your generous spirit!  
                                                        Fr. Joe 

 
 

 If you are considering the Italy Pilgrimage, please 
sign up soon. The deadline for 
sign-ups at the advertised price is 
Friday, February 9. After 
February 9, flights will have to be 
purchased separately. If progress 

continues as it has been going, there will soon be a 
wait list. Contact Corporate Travel to sign up. They 
can be reached at 313-565-8888, ext. 121 or 150 
or you can BOOK ONLINE  at: www.CTScentral.net 
and use Trip Code: 12513 and Group Code: 7269. 
 

Volunteers Needed for HOLLY MANOR ~ We are 
seeking volunteers to accompany and/or wheel the 
residents to the dining room for Mass or Service on 
Mondays.  We gather at 1:30 p.m. in the dining room 
and take the residents for service at 2:30 p.m., and 
then bring the residents back after the service. We 
leave Holly Manor at approximately 3:30 p.m. We 
hope you can find time, it is a wonderful ministry!  For 
further information call Kathleen Gianforcaro at 973-
543-7343 or email at kathgianf@aol.com. 
 

Come shop at the St. Joseph School TREP$ 
Marketplace tomorrow, Monday, February 5, 
from 6:00 ~ 8:00 p.m. St. Joseph School Students 
have been taking part in an extra-curricular program 
called TREP$ (short for entrepreneur). The Program 
teaches kids in grades 5-8 how to start their own 
businesses in 6-8 weeks. They learn the lessons in 
the 6 weekly workshops, and apply them at home as 



they build their business. The whole community is 
invited to enjoy the TREP$ Marketplace, in the St. 
Joseph School gymnasium, where the young 
entrepreneurs launch their businesses together and 
sell their inventions.  
 

 Box tops for Education Update ~ From 
September ~ December, 2017, St. 
Joseph School collected 575 box tops 

from the parish! Thank you!  SJS collects box tops 
for education. A collection box is in the narthex for 
all box tops. Thank you very much for helping the 
students at St. Joseph School. 
 

St. Joseph School Grocery Magic Gift Card 
Fundraising Program Update ~ From September 
~ December, 2017, St. Joseph School made $270 
from parishioners purchasing grocery magic gift 
cards!   Thank you!  Local grocery gift cards in $100 
denominations are available for purchase from the 
school. For every $100 card purchased, St. Joseph 
School receives $5. Kings, ShopRite, ACME, Weis, 
and Stop & Shop all participate. Please contact 
Peggy Timoney to purchase your gift cards; 973- 
543-1101. Thank you for your support. 
 

For the safety of your children ~ We ask that 
parents accompany young children when they use 
the bathroom during Mass.  

 
Worship 

 

The Rosary is prayed weekdays at 8:30 a.m. in the 
chapel. 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament takes place 
every Friday, after the 9:00 a.m. Mass (9:30 – 10:30 
a.m.) and every first Saturday after the 8:00 a.m. 
Mass (8:30 ~ 9:30 a.m.). Saturday’s Holy Hour is 
devoted to Mary, Mother of all the living. We offer our 
prayers for all those who are suffering and hurting, 
especially those affected by abuse and abortion. 
Please consider devoting some time in quiet prayer 
with our Lord – it’s good for the soul! For more 
information, please contact Fr. Stephen at the Parish 
House.   
 

Every Monday, following 9:00 a.m. Mass, the Divine 
Mercy Chaplet and Novena is prayed for all those 
who are suffering from cancer and other serious 
illnesses. Please join us in the chapel. For 
information, call the Parish House. 

 

      Spiritual Enrichment 
 
 

Evening Bible Study for adults ~ Join Fr. Stephen 
for a digital Bible Study based on the work of Dr. 
Scott Hahn, a renowned American biblical scholar. 
This study presents how the sacraments are firmly 
rooted in Scripture and answers common objections 
from non-Catholics. No formal commitment is 
needed to participate! All sessions will be held in the 
school cafeteria, 7:30 - 8:30 p.m.  Next Sessions: 
Sunday, February 11 ~ Spiritual Healing 
(Anointing of the Sick); Wednesday, February 
21~ Brides and Bridegrooms (Marriage). 
 

Morning Bible Study with Fr. Stephen meets 
weekly on Wednesdays at 9:30 a.m. in 
the Christopher House.  Bible Study is 
open to everyone, so please come if your 

schedule allows. There is no commitment to this 
group. You need not be there each week.  
 

The Men’s Discussion Group meets on the 1st and 
3rd Saturdays of each month, from 8:30 to 10:30 a.m. 
This forum provides presentations and open 
discussions on a variety of topics to promote a 
deeper understanding of our Catholic faith. Please 
call Bob Manthey at 973-543-2129 for details. 
Upcoming Meeting:  February 17. 
 
 

Ministry to Life 
 
 

Spiritual Adoption ~ At 5 months our mother may 
feel her baby kick and turn or hiccup, and some 
mothers may be able to identify a bulge as an elbow 
or head. 
 

“When a woman is facing a difficult pregnancy, the 
reaction of the first person she tells tends to set the 
tone for her decision-making. How do we respond in 
a loving way that is life-affirming for both her and her 
baby?”  Find out in “the USCCB Secretariat of Pro-
Life Activities brochure: “What to Do When a Friend 
Is Considering Abortion”   
            www.bit.ly/friend-considering-abortion  
 

Prayer vigils for abortion victims, their parents and 
doctors are held every Wednesday and Friday at 
Planned Parenthood, 196 Speedwell Ave., 
Morristown, from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. Also on 
Saturday from 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m., at Garden 
State Gynecology, 25 Lyndsley Drive in Morris 
Township. For more information, please call Colleen 
Dolan at 973-543-7037.  



 

The Sacrament of 
The Anointing of the Sick 

 

Not a Sacrament for the dying only! Please call 
the Parish House to inform one of our priests that a 
family member needs the Sacrament of Anointing of 
the Sick before the person becomes gravely ill. This 
sacrament may be repeated. It is also appropriate to 
receive this sacrament prior to surgery. “If 
circumstances suggest it, the celebration of the 
Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick can be preceded 
by the Sacrament of Penance.” (1140, The Catechism of 
the Catholic Church) 
 

 

   St. Joseph School News 
       St. Joseph School Where Faith,  

     Family, and Education Come Together. 

 
Please join us next Sunday, February 11 when the 
students from the 3rd grade will host the 11:30 a.m. 
parish Mass. 
 

Tomorrow evening the TREP$ Marketplace will 
take place in the school gym from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 
pm.  Over the past several months students from the 
middle school have been working hard on 
developing and marketing both innovative products 
and services.  The Marketplace is open to 
everyone.  Please stop by the gym and see what 
these students have accomplished. 
 

On Thursday the 7th grade will travel to the Buehler 
Challenger Center where the students will learn 
about science and space exploration through hands 
on experiences. 
 

Students from both the 7th & 8th grades will be 
competing in the Junior Model UN Competition 
hosted by Drew University.  The countries SJS 
students will be representing are: Italy, Mexico, 
Japan, Nigeria and the Czech Republic. 
 

The school week will conclude with the students in 
both the 5th & 6th grades attending Adoration of the 
Blessed Sacrament in the Chapel at 1:20 p.m. 
 

St. Joseph School’s Valentine’s Day Father – 
Daughter Dance will take place in the school’s 
cafeteria on Saturday evening, February 10, 
beginning at 6:30 p.m..  The young ladies in grades 
6 through 8 are invited to spend a special evening 
with their Dads, Grandfathers or Uncles. 
 

Formal registration for the 2018 ~ 2019 school year 
has begun for all new students.  Please contact the 
school’s office at 973-543-7474 to arrange a tour. 
 

St. Joseph School has some openings for 
students in the lower grades.  We were designated 
a National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence in 
2012, are AdvancED Accredited and a STEM 
school.  For more information, please call 973-543-
7474, ext. 7, or visit us at www.sjsmendham.org. St. 
Joseph School Where Faith, Family and Education 
Come Together. 
 

Please visit us at sjsmendham.org for all of the latest 
news and events happening at St. Joseph School. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Religious Education 
www.stjoesmendham.org 

        
 

To report an absence, please call the Attendance Hot 
Line PRIOR to class: (973) 543-5950, ext. 19 

 

Class Schedule: 
 
 

Love Group (1~6) 
 

Monday, February 12 & 26, 4:00 p.m. 
 

TLC Group (7~8) 
 

Monday, February12, 7:00 p.m. 
 

Hope Group (1~6) 
 

Sundays, February 4 & 25, 9:45 a.m. 
 

Faith Group (K~6)  
 

Sundays, February 11, 9:45 a.m. 
 

CCD ENRICHMENT ACTIVITIES 
 

Grade 5 February Family Day 
We invite 5th graders and their families to attend 
“Shared Family Time.” Please join  your child in the 
cafeteria BEFORE class for a “Jesus Parable Craft 
Activity” and some refreshments (donuts!). Please 
RSVP as soon as possible to Mrs. Tracy at 
atracy@stjoesmendham.org    Dates for 5th graders 
are listed below: 

Hope  & Love Groups: 
 

Sunday, February 4, before class at 9:15 a.m. 
 

Faith & Love Groups: 
 

Sunday, February 11, before class at 9:15 a.m. 
 
 
 
 

             
              



             Confirmation ~ Year 1 & Year II 
         (Grades 9 & 10) 

 

 
 

Sunday, February 11 
5:00 ~ 6:30 p.m. 

 
                                Teen News  

              High School Youth Ministry       
 
 
 

All are invited to our next ‘crack of dawn’ 6:30 a.m. 
Mass and bagels breakfast ~ Monday, February 
12, at 6:30 a.m.  Start the week off right with 6:30 
a.m. Mass in the Chapel and then enjoy fresh, hot 
bagels in the East Room before heading off to 
school.   
 

SAVE THE DATE ~ The 4th Annual Pasta Dinner 
to benefit our teen Appalachia Mission 
Trip: Wednesday, March 7, from 6:00 
– 8:00 p.m. Tickets will be sold after 

all Masses on February 24 & 25, and March 3 & 4, 
or can be purchased in the parish House. Great food 
and fun for the entire family! This will be a BYOB 
event. 
 

If you'd like to be added to our email list, please 
contact Mark Tosso at tosso@stjoesmendham.org 

 
          Knights of Columbus 

 

                IN SERVICE TO ONE. IN SERVICE TO ALL. 

              http://www.stjoesmendhamknights.org 
 
 

Become a Knight ~ If you would like to be a 
member of the Saint Joseph Knights of Columbus, 
please contact Mike Dunne at 
mdunne@daypitney.com. 

 
 

Diocese of Paterson 
 

Parishioners, please note:  On our Diocesan 
website, www.patersondiocese.org, there is the 
Advance Directive for End of Life Issues available for 
printing. This directive has been approved by the 
Bishops of New Jersey. 

 
 
 
 

Human Concerns  

 

 

Thank you to all who contributed to a very successful 
frozen food tray collection last Saturday.   We 
collected 140 pans for the Father English Center.  
Terry, who drove the truck for Father English Center 
and collected the pans, said the people are so very 
grateful and happy when they receive the food trays.   
A gentle reminder that when we collect the food 
trays, the truck leaves St' Joe's to travel back to 
Paterson at 10:00 - not any later!  
 

It’s here, it’s here ~  the SUPER BOWL at St. Joe’s 
to benefit the SOUPer BOWL at the Community 
Soup Kitchen & Outreach Center (CSK), Morristown, 
one of our ministries.  Last year’s fun event was very 
successful, you chose your teams to the tune of 
$1020 for CSK!  Here’s another chance this 
weekend, narthex/west door, before or after you 
attend Mass! Stop by! See you then! Choose your 
basket!  Let’s see who has the most support (other 
than CSK, of course!)!! 
 

The People’s Choice Food Pantry at the Father 
English Community Center in Paterson serves 
100-150 clients each day.  In November, a fire 
completely destroyed this vital resource to the 
community.  Your help is needed to restock the 
pantry now so our brothers and sisters in Paterson 
can continue to be nourished.  Please drop your non-
perishable donations in the box located in the West 
Entrance ONLY.  Items of greatest need include:  
 

Canned Meats/Fish  Baby Food—All Stages 
Rice/Pasta/Pasta Sauce  Baby Formula 
Canned/Dried Beans                  Diapers—All sizes 
Macaroni and Cheese  Juices  
Canned Soup   Peanut Butter/Jelly 
Canned Fruit   Oatmeal/Grids/Farina 
Pancake Mix/Syrup  Powdered Milk 
 
 

 

If you have any questions regarding this request, 
please call Emily Wood, 973-543-3445.  Thank 
you. 
 

Please note: St. Joseph Church no longer collects 
clothing donations. If you have other items to donate 
to the Father English Center, please call Adi Conover 
at 973-543-0248.   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

 
Assumption College for Sisters' Gala Raises 
Scholarships Funds for Catholic Sisters ~ 
Making the education of a new generation of 
Catholic Sisters possible, Assumption College for 
Sisters, Denville, will hold The Seventeenth Annual 
Caring Basket Gala on March 22. The gala raises 
scholarship funds for the education of Catholic 
Sisters from the developing world who do not have 
such an opportunity in their homelands. Upon 
completion of their degrees, the Sisters return to 
their communities equipped with the professional 
skills for ministry.   The College is proud to present 
the Family Life Award to Kevin and Therese 
Coughlin of Basking Ridge,  The Servant Leader 
Award to Msgr. George Hundt, pastor of St. Vincent 
Martyr, Madison, and the Spirit of the Heart Award 
to the Duphiney Family of Denville.   Please consider 
attending the gala, held at the Hanover Marriott, 
Whippany,  or placing a congratulatory message in 
the journal for the honorees and the Sisters! Your 
support will make a difference in the lives of many 
through the education of Catholic Sisters. Teach a 
Sister…touch the world!   For more information: 973-
597-0188, ext. 101, email gala@acs350.org or 
visit www.acs350.org.  
 

Holy Hour for Peace ~ The Sisters of Charity of 
Saint Elizabeth invite you to a monthly Holy Hour of 
Quiet Prayer at Holy Family Chapel, 2 Convent  
Road, Convent Station, from 6:15 p.m. – 7:15 p.m. 
Everyone is invited ~ the third Tuesday of every 
month. For further information, contact Sister 
Maryanne Tracey at mtracey@scnj.org. No RSVP 

necessary. (Upcoming dates: February 20, March 
20, April 17, May 15) 
 

Morris Catholic St. Patrick’s Day 5k Run ~ 

Morris Catholic High School is holding its 7th Annual 
Crusader Challenge 5k Run on Saturday, March 17 
at 9:00 a.m. at its Denville campus. Doors open 
at 7:30 a.m. Proceeds benefit the Morris Catholic 
scholarship and athletic programs and the Denville 
Public Assistance Fund. $25 registration fee up 
to March 9, 2017. $30 registration fee after March 
9 and day of race. For more information, visit  
www.runsignup.com/Race/NJ/Denville/CrusaderCh
allenge5K  or contact MC5KRace@gmail.com. 
 

WOMEN’S CORNERSTONE, Assumption Parish, 
February 16-17 ~ Christ be our Light.  Cornerstone 
is a program for spiritual renewal and personal 
growth. It is an experience for women by women. We 
come together to grow in the knowledge and love of 
God. During the 24-hour retreat, you will listen to the 
faith journeys of other women and focus on your own 
spiritual development. It's a time for you to engage 
in quiet reflection, and to get to know other Catholic 
women. The retreat will take place at Loyola Jesuit 
Center in Morristown. Please contact Betty Loia at 
bettyloia91@gmail.com or 479-438-3608. 
 

Reading Tutor ~ Is your child struggling with 
reading and/or spelling? Now is a good time to have 
a reading tutor help your child gain the skills and 
confidence they need to succeed in school. Reading 
is a gift that will last a lifetime. Call Sister Ann 

Lavelle, Sister of Christian Charity, at 973.750.4311 
or go to www.keystosuccessforyou.com for more 
information. 

 
    NEW PARISHIONER REGISTRATION FORM     

Family Name:_______________________________________________________ Date: _________________ 
Address:_____________________________________City:_______________________  Zip: ____________ 
Telephone (H)______________________________ (Cell): ________________________________________  
E-Mail:_________________________________________ Would you like to join our Parish E-mail List?: __________ 
Husband:___________________________________________________________Religion: _____________ 
Wife:______________________________________________________________ Religion: _____________ 
 

List Only Those Living With You:                                                          

 Children                                        Date of Birth                Religion                       School & Grade            __                             
________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

Children Eligible for CCD: _____            Others living with you? ________         How Related? ____________ 

 


